
FAQ n.19524

FAQs:
ATCO Licensing, Regulations

Question:
Appendix 1 of Annex 2 is quite prescriptive as regards the content of the
licence. It indicates that each page pf the licence shall be one-eighth A4
(first quality paper). Do we need to identify all the pages with numbers
and do they all belong to the same piece of paper? For the optional item V
(holder’s address), should we decide not to ask for it, can we delete line V
from the licence?

Answer:
The licence should ideally be one piece of paper of six pages (including the list of
abbreviations). In this case, there is no need to identify the pages with numbers as
the identification is done by the numbers of the columns (items). If the licence is
printed on separate pages, the licence number and the date of issue, as well as
page numbers, should be printed on each page. Item V (holder’s address) can be
left empty, or it can be omitted from the licence, while still maintaining the layout
of page 2.
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